
 
4th Quarter:  October – November – December 2018 

NOTES FROM THE OFFICE 

Hope all had a great Summer and a well-deserved break on Labor Day. 
 
Work has slowed down.  All indications show it should pick back up and 
hopefully we have another strong winter. 
 
Election season is upon us.  There will be many ads depicting candidates one 
way or another.  I encourage each member to VOTE YOUR JOB! 
 
We need candidates in office who will support the core issue for Plumbers 
Local 34; NO on Right to Work, YES on Prevailing Wage, YES on Project 
Labor Agreements, YES on Plumbing Licenses.  Attached is a list of 
candidates who support these core issues. 
 
PLEASE VOTE YOUR JOB.  To vote early in-person or by mail, go to 
www.mnvotes.org for more information. 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Thomas P. McCarthy 
Business Manager 

ANNUAL PICNIC 2018 

Thanks to Matt Giles and his family and to ALL the volunteers who 
participated and helped to make the Local 34 Annual picnic a success.  The 
beautiful weather was a bonus! 
 
Our Contractors were VERY GENEROUS.  The following contributed to the 
festivities: 
 
All Star Plumbing LLC Area Mechanical  Benjamin Franklin 
Berg Plumbing  Bruce Nelson Plumbing Centraire Heating & AC 
Century Plumbing  Cities1   Commercial Plumbing 
Corval Group  Cummins & Cummins Elander Mechanical 
Gilbert Mechanical  GR Mechanical  Harris Mechanical 
Horwitz Mechanical  Major Mechanical, Inc. MMC 
Metro PHCC   MN Mech Contractors Nasseff Mechanical 
Northland Mechanical  Pioneer Power  Rascher Plumbing & Htg 
Red Wing Plumbing & Htg RT Moore  Ryan Mechanical 
Schadegg Mechanical  Silver Tree Plbg & Htg Steinkraus Plumbing 
Stewart Plumbing  Sundquist Law Firm Sun Ray Plumbing & Htg 
Wenzel Plumbing & Htg Woodbury Mechanical 

ELECTION DAY – 
VOTE! 

Election Day is 

Tuesday, November 6, 

2018 

Be sure to support candidates 

that support Prevailing Wage, 

Licensing and Project Labor 

Agreements.  These issues are 

the heart and soul of union 

construction.  Your wages and 

benefits depend on putting the 

right candidates in office. 

VOTE YOUR JOB! 

A list of Labor endorsed 

candidates is enclosed. 

 

 

Face painting and bike giveaways at the 
Picnic! 

http://www.mnvotes.org/
http://www.plumberslocal34.org/index.php


RETIREE CHRISTMAS PARTY – TUESDAY, 
DECEMBER 4TH, 2018 @ 11:30 AM 

The Retiree’s Annual Christmas Party will be held at Mancini’s Char House on 
Tuesday, December 4th, 2018 @ 11:30 am.  Invitations will be mailed at a later date.  
Retiree’s Club dues should be paid at the party.  Dues are still only $20! 

CONGRATULATIONS TO NEW RETIREES 
 

Steven Heisler David Peterson  Bruce Petrie 

TECHNOLOGY 

CREDIT CARDS:  We are able to accept credit cards to pay your dues.  Please call or 
stop in. 
 
APP:  Download the Plumbers and Gasfitters Local 34 app, and get timely reminders 
for union meetings and other member events. 
 
WEBSITE:   
Check out our website.  Log on now to get access even more information.  
www.plumbers34.org.   
 
 
Thomas P. McCarthy Jeffrey Huberty   Dean Gale 
Business Manager  Financial Secretary-Treasurer Business Agent 

 

Be sure to vote on November 6, 2018, 
or go to www.mnvotes.org for 
information to vote early in-person or 
by mail. 

Contact Us 
St. Paul Plumbers Local 34 
353 W. 7th St, Suite 104 
St. Paul, MN  55102 
651.224.3828 
Website: Plumberslocal34.org 

ST. PAUL PLUMBERS LOCAL 34 
353 W. 7th St, Suite 104 
St. Paul, MN  55102 
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http://www.plumbers34.org/
http://www.mnvotes.org/

